
RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

May 20,2011 

Josephine M. Piccone, Director 
Division of Intergovernmental Liaison and Rulemaking 
Office of Federal and State Materials and 

Environmental Management Programs 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear Ms. Piccone: 

As required by federal law and the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's regulations, 
I confirm that Mr. John Williamson, Environmental Administrator in the Bureau of Radiation 
Control at the Florida Department of Health, is Florida's official designee to receive advance 
notification of the transportation of certain shipments of nuclear waste and spent fuel, as well as 
other certain radioactive materials. 

Mr. Williamson can be contacted by calling (407) 297-2095, by email at 
John_Williamson@doh.state.fI.us, or through the postal service at Post Office Box 680069, 
Orlando, Florida 32868-0069. The 24 hour-a-day number to report radiological incidents is 
(407) 297-2095. Please contact Mr. Williamson if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

C~L 

Rick Scott 

Governor 


RS/doh/jll 

cc: 	 William Passetti, Chief, Bureau of Radiation Control 
John Williamson, Administrator, Bureau of Radiation Control 
Dr. Lisa Conti, Director, Division of Disease Control 
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